BRANDON UNIVERSITY
STUDENTS’ UNION

Local 37 Canadian Federation of Students

AugustZH 2016

Dear Catherine Dubois, Kyle Coffey and Silas Lee;

RE: _ Students for Life Club Application and Status

The current 2016/17 Brandon University Students’ Union (BUSU) Council agrees to
reverse the previous decision of the 2015/16 Council and will approve the club
status for 2015/16 of Students for Life.

We also welcome the renewal club application as outlined by bylaw 2500 of the
BUSU Bylaws, last amended in May 2016. We further agree to approve the 2016/17
club status application provided that bylaw 2500, specifically number 6 and number
7 are fully provided with the club application, and the application is received before
September 30, 2016.

A current copy of the bylaws can be found at this link: www.busu.ca/governing-
documents.

Sincerel

ick Brown Greg Monias ]ill’Vanderheiden
President Vice-President External Vice-President Internal

270-18th Street » Brandon, Manitoba, R7A 6A9  Phone: (204) 727-9660 ¢ Fax: (204) 727-3498
Email: busu@brandonu.ca = www.busu.ca



